Lake Re-Spraying Scheduled
for Monday!

Several areas in main Lake completely covered in weeds.

Because the last treatment was unsuccessful the contractor will once again spray
the lakes for weeds this month. Lake weeds around docks and down the two main
coves have all but consumed entire area. We want to thank all for their patience
and understanding as we work through this issue. If you happen to see him in your
area don't hesitate to watch and ask questions. So be on the look out for the Lake
Spraying on Monday 7/27/15.

Heads Up! Road repair will kick off in a couple of weeks and hopefully finish up
before school starts; it'll be close. All areas considered have been marked with
white epray paint eo plan ahead and avoid the area while repairs are in progress.
Another reminder will be sent out as date draws closer. Please be courteous to the
workers and mindful of the mess it makes if you drive through it.



